“Honorable members of the senate, my name is Kristina. I am deeply concerned
about the proposed bill that seeks to undermine marriage equality.

[ have witnessed the profound love and commitment shared among my LGBTQ+
friends and family. Denying them the right to marry not only devalues their
relationships but goes against the principles of equality and justice that our nation
holds dear.

Marriage equality reflects our society's commitment to inclusivity and fairness. By
supporting marriage equality, we affirm that every individual, regardless of whom
they love, is entitled to the same rights and recognition. Let us stand for justice, love,
and the true essence of marriage.”



